

Osgoode Hall, where the highest courts of the province are held, has an interesting exterior, but its beauty is altogether eclipsed by the richness of its interior.

The late Sir John A. MacDonald was for five years a resident of Toronto. The monument erected to his memory, shows the appreciation of the citizens for his worth as a man and a statesman.

The new City Hall occupies a whole block, and is the largest building in the city. It has been a number of years in construction, and is well worthy of the "Queen city of the West."

The Provincial Parliament buildings in Queen's Park were erected at a cost of about \$1.250,000.

They have a frontage of four hundred and thirty-five feet, with a depth of two hundred and sixty, and present a very imposing appearance.